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Ajitkumar, Richa

To: Sukhpreet N

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Pet Crematorium Amendment

From: Sukhpreet N   
Sent: 2021/09/02 9:38 PM 
To: Ramsammy, Andrew <Andrew.Ramsammy@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Pet Crematorium Amendment 

Hello,  

I am the owner of 2051 Williams Parkway Unit 10, Brampton, Ontario L6S 5T3. I have recently received 
notice that the city is trying to amend the Zoning By-law to permit a Pet Crematorium to be used. I wish to 
dispute the application for this amendment because I do not believe that a pet crematorium should be opened 
within this area. The property value of all of the units within the surroundings of this crematorium will all 
decrease in value as a result of its opening. Moreover, most of the companies within the units in this area are 
manufacturing companies so it does not make sense to open a pet crematorium amidst them.  

I wish to receive more information on how I can voice my concerns and dispute this application to amend.  

Thank you, 

Sukhpreet Nahal 


